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Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: EB-2021-0110 – Hydro One JRAP – Submissions on Confidentiality  

 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). SEC has reviewed the reply submissions of 

Hydro One on its request for confidential treatment, by way of permanent redactions, to portions of its 

2021-2027 Integrated Business Plan. Hydro One notes that SEC referred to page numbers that the 

company has not sought redactions. SEC agrees. In two small instances, the wrong page numbers 

were referenced. So that there is no confusion, we are re-filing our submissions with the corrected 

page numbers. The corrections are underlined.  

As with our original submissions, the attachment has been filed on a confidential basis, as it references 

information in the underlying document, which the OEB has ordered to be treated as confidential. 

Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:    Ted Doherty, SEC (by email) 

Applicant and intervenors (by email) 
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Hydro One’s 2021-2027 Integrated Business Plan - SEC Submissions on Confidentiality 
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